
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Meiji Pharmaceutical University
 

December 9, 2019 
 
On December 9, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul along with Asst. Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat
warmly welcomed two exchange students from Meiji Pharmaceutical University, Japan. The students
visited MUPY to pursue their clinical internship at MUPY and other apprenticeship sites from
December 9, 2019, until January 31, 2020.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2639


